
From: Dr Raymond John Jones PhD, FTS, OAM 
 

  
I am deeply concerned with the extent of this proposal. It undercuts free speech, freedom of religion 
as well as natural justice.  
In particular it will have serious implications for religious bodies and limit the expression of their beliefs 
and practices. 
Clause 124 in particular, which reverses the onus of proof, is unbelievably harsh..  
  
The Bill should be rejected. 
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